
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 3:25 PM EST 
To: Shahriar Amiri <samiri@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Discuss the matter of lot lines, fire separation distances and egress at the Crystal Square Block 

Yes. I had it in my calendar. I hope your trip was wonderful. Happy new year!

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

On Jan 11, 2019, at 3:24 PM, Shahriar Amiri <Samiri@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Are you able to make this? 

-----Original Appointment----- 

From: Shahriar Amiri <Samiri@arlingtonva.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 2:21 PM 

To: Shahriar Amiri; Hurley, Morgan; Clyde McGraw; Wilmot, David; Taylor Lawch; Amy Navabi; Brian Gafney 

Subject: Discuss the matter of lot lines, fire separation distances and egress at the Crystal Square Block 

When: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada). 

Where: 2100 Clarendon Blvd., 10th Floor, Arlington, VA in Arlington Room 

<meeting.ics>
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